MECKLENBURG AREA CATHOLIC SCHOOLS (MACS) SCHOOL BOARD OPENINGS 2021-2022

The MACS School Board will have openings beginning in the 2021-2022 school year. The term is for three years. The MACS School Board is consultative to the Superintendent, Vicar for Education and Bishop on all the schools equally. The board members put aside individual school and personal needs to work in the framework of the entire MACS system.

To be eligible to serve as a board member, candidates must:

- Be a practicing Catholic
- Be a parent/legal guardian of a child in a MACS school or have had a child in MACS
- Be at least 25 years of age
- Have a genuine interest in and commitment to the MACS school system
- Be able to work effectively with others in achieving consensus
- Be able and willing to make necessary and substantial time commitments to attend meetings and related board activities including active participation on board committees
- Willing to sign a non-disclosure agreement

Please contact Ms. Theresa Ramirez in the Catholic Schools Office, via e-mail for an application (tramirez@charlottediocese.org). The application and letter of verification/recommendation by the pastor of the parish should be emailed to Ms. Theresa Ramirez by June 11, 2021. Interviews with selected candidates will be held.